
 
October 15, 2020 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
I am writing to advise that on October 14, 2020 we became aware of a COVID positive 
individual at Delran High School.  
 
All families from impacted classrooms have been advised through the administration and/or 
nursing staff if they are required to quarantine.  Given the current shutdown of DHS through 
October 19, 2020 and facts of the case, this resulted in two additional people from DHS to 
quarantine.  
 
Impacted parties from DHS will remain in quarantine through October 22, 2020. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Brian Brotschul, Ed. D. 
Superintendent of Schools 


